
CROATAN WOMENS CLUB 

MINUTES – September 20, 1921 

Revised 

 

There were 40 members in attendance at the event held at Kay Troutman’s home on Kerry Lane; 
we had unusually low attendance, but it was expected with the Delta Variant running rampant.  
However, some may have just come directly to the back without signing in.  We have many new 
members this year and they may not have realized the procedure to sign in. 

The Programs Committee did an over the top job of decorating, food and wine, and all attendees 
had a wonderful time. 

Our Club President, Amanda Robinson, introduced members of the Board, noting that our 
Secretary, Cathy Callahan was absent. She welcomed new members, asking them to raise their 
hands and be recognized, and gave a short business presentation, informing everyone that they 
would soon be receiving an email to the members describing some new Bylaw Amendments that 
will be voted on by the membership at a future meeting.  She then invited Mary Adams, Chair of 
the Programs Committee to speak.  Mary announced the next event to be the “not to miss” 
Halloween event, to be held at Linda Ritchie Royal’s house on S. Atlantic. In addition, the 
November Paint & Sip will be held at Cindy Summs and the December Christmas party at Katie 
Ripberger’s. 

A large box of school supplies to be donated to W.T. Cooke Elementary, to be distributed to 
under privileged students was collected.  Considering the low turnout, the Womens Club 
attendees were extremely generous.  Carol Skarbek will deliver them to the school for us. 

 

Jan Perriello 

Substituting for Cathy Callahan 

 


